
 
 
 
 
 

                                              
w/b 30th January 2023 

 
This week we have continued with our curriculum theme of ‘Dinosaur Roar!’.  
We have… 
• Learned a little about the land during the time of the dinosaurs. At the beginning of 

the time of the dinosaurs, the land was one giant supercontinent called Pangaea. There 
were mountains, forests, swamps, lakes, deserts and many volcanoes. We went back in 
time, looking through our binoculars and wrote down the things we saw like slimy 
swamps, ferns and erupting volcanoes! 

• We also discovered that T-Rex never met Stegosaurus because they lived during    
different times. Stegosaurus roamed the earth millions of years before T-Rex! 

• Used our phonic skills to write labels/captions to explain how the plant eating           
dinosaurs protected themselves from being eaten by carnivorous dinosaurs.  

• Explored addition in our maths sessions through ‘combining two groups’. We used the 
double sided counters to represent the two groups on the 10 frames then counted all 
to find the total. 

• Continued using and controlling a ball in our PE session. This week we used rackets and 
hockey sticks to control a ball along a path and then score a goal.  

• Been sharing our ‘dreams and goals’ during our JIGSAW lesson this week. Goals are 
things that we would like to achieve or get better at. We know that achieving our 
goals wont be easy but, with practice, perseverance and not giving up, we know we can 
reach our oals.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
What an amazing effort you have all been making with your books and games on Bug Club 
Ladybirds. We hope you are enjoying collecting your coins and spending them! What super 
stars you are! Certificates will be coming home for our Bug Club champions. 
 
We would like to continue the celebrating by giving you a chance to share some of the ‘wow’ 
moments you have discovered with your child. Maybe you want to say how impressed you 
are with their reading or writing or you have noticed just how well they are doing in their 
maths. Perhaps they have shown improvements in swimming or dancing, have amazed you 
with the facts they have learned or something else just as wonderful. 
 
We know our ladybird learners are fabulous so please fill in a WOW! card to add your voice 
to your child’s learning journey. We will share all the WOW cards that come in with the 
class so please do share your WOW moments with us.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please do print off the cards below so that we can add one to your child’s book at school or 
we can print off cards for you to fill in– I will have some on the gate next week, please just 
ask for some. 
 
As it is the last week of term next week, please do send in your child's ‘I can at home’ book 
as soon as possible. Those children who have completed ALL the challenges this term will 
be awarded a certificate and a prize.  



 

 

 

 


